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STAND UP - Fighting cyberbullying by
identifying it in the VET classroom is an
Erasmus+  project, which aims to provide
VET teachers with tools to help them
understand cyberbullying and how to
fight it; In addition, it aims to help VET
students become aware of the danger of
cyberbullying.

STAND UP will:
Provide VET teachers, educators, and
professionals, with tools that will enable
them to understand the process of
cyberbullying, recognize signs in the
classroom of possible victims, and
understand how they can collaborate in
their fight against it.
Give VET educators tools that will
enable them to provide their students
with the knowledge they need to
understand cyberbullying and its
consequences.
Provide educators with tools and skills
to assist their students in case of risk of
cyberbullying.
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STAND UP brings together organizations
from 4 different countries - Acción
Laboral (ES), INNOHUB (ES), CWEP (PL),
DIAS VET (GR), and Eurospeak Ltd (IE.

Create tools that support social
inclusion inside and outside the
classroom and encourage the creation
of a positive school environment in VET
classrooms.
Support the use of an innovative and
digital approach to support
pedagogical change in VET.
Provide trainers and students with tools
to respond to cyberbullying, now that
COVID-19 has led to an increase in
cases 
Support the continuing education of
VET educators.
Promote the creation of VET classes in
which tolerance and a positive work
environment are ensured.
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Training Curriculum for VET teachers: designed for
VET educators, explaining how to detect and manage
cyberbullying in the VET classroom. 

1.

Training tools for VET students: Dynamic and visual
content for VET showing them how to behave and
react in case they are victims or witnesses of
cyberbullying cases.

2.

Mobile Application: mobile application in which the
results of the project will be available to users, also
becoming a place to search for contact information in
case of cyberbullying at a local, national and European
levels.

3.

On March 2022, the partnership had the chance
to meet in Valladolid, Spain. During this first
meeting,  partners discussed regarding the
steps of the project's implementation and
defined all future tasks for delivering high
quality results.
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